
DALHOUSIE LAW SCHOOL SOCIETY 
FORREST BUILDING 

HA L I FAX, N. S . 

Dr . V . C . Mac Donald, 
Dean of the Faculty of Law, 
Dalhousie University , 
Halifax, Nova Scotia . 

Dear Dean MacDonald: 

February 13, 1950 . 

May we extend our heart·iest congratulations to you 
on your appointment to the Bench of the Supreme Court of 
Nova Scotia . We feel, as students of the law, that your 
appointment was one both well deserved and of the utmost 
wisdom . 

Our only regret is in the fact that a great professor 
and intellectual inspiration has been lost to us as Dean of 
our School . However we are encouraged in the knowledge that 
the same wisdom to which we have been exposed as students 
will now be handed down as judicial decision and so available 
to us as such . 

May we repeat our congratulations and, in closing , wish 
you many years of gre a t success and happiness as a Canadian 
jurist . 

Sincerely yours , 

• 

S . P . Chisholm, 
President, Dalhousie Law Society . 
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